
What is WOW/Women of the Word? 

 

‘Women of the Word’ began in Waterman in the Fall of 1999.   We are an 

interdenominational Bible-centered study which combines personal at-home 

study with weekly small-group interaction and large-group worship and 

teaching.  Visitors and new members are welcome any time.  WOW meets on 

Thursdays with a Morning Edition from 9:00-11:15 am and an Evening Edition 

6:45-9:00 pm. at Waterman Presbyterian Church, 250 N. Cedar St, Waterman, 

IL.  Only the Morning Edition features a Children's Program: BOW-WOW for 2 

and under, COW Club for ages 3-6.  Space is limited.  Our study changes each 

year as led by the Lord and our Administrative Team. Women from many 

surrounding towns and 25+ churches gather for fun, fellowship and faith-

building study that follows the school calendar.   For more information or to 

register, contact Sue Hipple, Administrator:  sjhipple23@gmailcom, or  (815) 

264-3979. 
 

 


